Office of the Director
School of Distance Learning & Continuing Education
KAKATIYA UNIVERSITY-Warangal, TS

SDLCE/ Notice-3 Date: 20-7-2021

NOTICE
Last chance of re-admission for discontinued/dropout students

The SDLCE is providing an opportunity for the students who discontinued their studies due to
personal reasons to seek re-admission into BA/B.Com and all PG Courses under year wise
scheme.

Since, many of the students have been requesting, this shall be the last chance for re-admission.
The SDLCE is introducing Semester system so the students are given this final opportunity.

Those students who discontinue II and III Year under graduation Courses (BA/B.Com) from
SDLCE can take re-admissions for the academic year 2020-2021. Such students should have
been registered within nine years. Those above nine years shall have to seek special
permissions.

Those students who discontinued II Year post graduation Courses (MA/M.Com) from SDLCE
can take re-admissions also for the academic year 2020-2021. Such students should have been
registered within six years. Those above six years shall have to seek special permissions.

i
DIRECTOR ;
Prof. T.Srinivasa Rao

Personal Enquiry at the counter:
10.30 amto 5.00 pm

Contact Numbers:
0870-2461480
0870-2461490

IVRS Services: (0870) 243887, E-mail:info@sdiceku.co.in

Address:
The Director
SCHOOL OF DISTANCE LEARNING & CONTINUNING EDUCATION
KAKATIYA UNIVERSITY, vidyaranyapuri
Warangal 506 009 (TS) India.

(Every Sunday and Second Saturday is Holiday)



